Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  229-1234 Cell    

February 15th 2003 
Ann Russell

Arizona State CPS

P. O. Box 380

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Tel. 928 337-3350

Ms. Russell:

Per a physical for my son JJ, your office had arranged a physical at 11 a.m. on 02/12/03 in Showlow, Arizona I canceled my plans for that day and made JJ available to participate, the appointment was then canceled at no doing of my own.  JJ is currently healthy, and I will arrange for his own doctor, Dr. James Mick of Prescott to conduct his annual physical as appropriate.  No appointment made on your office’s part will be required, I will make that appointment.

Additionally, JJ has good hearing, and being 3 years old, will not require a hearing test. Many medical professionals that have observed JJ have commented that JJ’s hearing is quite good.

Per the developmental testing of JJ to be conducted by Dr. Hunt, again the appointment set by your office on 02/17/03, was canceled by your office. I will contact Dr. Hunt to confirm a new date and time. 

Pleased be advised that I would like to involve Dr. Hunt with reunification sessions with my daughter Allyson in her transition to St. Johns.  Allyson was with me in St. Johns on 02/17/03 and available to meet Dr. Hunt on that day. Please communicate with Dr. Hunt and include my daughter Allyson within the services that he offers to my family.
Sincerely, 
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Walter J. Burien, Jr.                                 RECEIVED BY: CPS – St. Johns, AZ 02/18/03

CC: DeeAn Gillespie 

        Kirk Grugel – CPS – Case Worker

        Ellen Stilke – CPS Worker Aid

